
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 November 29, 2024  

 

Dear AUB Students and Faculty Members, 

In light of the recent events that the country passed through and in support of the 

academic continuity, please note that the withdrawal period has been extended to 

Thursday, December 12, 2024, at 11:00 PM. 

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 


